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October 16, 2018 

 

Mr. Mike Schaffner 

Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 

P. O. Box 191 

Victor, CO  80860 

 

Re: Cripple Creek & Victor Mining, Co., Cresson Project, M-1980-244;  

 Resumption of Regular VLF2 Leak Detection Sump Inspections 

 

Dear Mr. Schaffner: 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) has accepted the Record of Construction 

Report documents for the VLF2 recertification required for the liner damage repair.  As such, CC&V 

may resume its regular weekly inspection and annual reporting of the leak detection system (LDS) 

sumps for VLF2. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E.  

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

ec: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 

 Amy Eschberger, DRMS 

 Elliott Russell, DRMS 

 Meg Burt, CC&V 

 Justin Bills, CC&V 

 DRMS file 

http://mining.state.co.us/

